
 
CIRCULAR: GEN/ 063/NAT/063/18 

DATE: 23 May 2018 

SUBJECT: Upcoming Public Holiday 

ATTENTION:  Chief Executive Officer 

 
Please be advised of the upcoming public holiday. 
 
Employers should have reference to their relevant industrial instruments for payment arrangements. 

 
States: Victoria, New South Wales, ACT, Northern Territory, Tasmania 
 

Public Holiday Date 

Queen’s Birthday Monday 11 June 2018 

 
 
If you have any questions or if you require further information, please contact the SIAG National Advisory Service on 
03 9644 1400 or 1300 (SIAG HR) / 1300 742 447. 

 

 
Brian Cook 
Managing Director 
 
Disclaimer: 
By agreeing to use this summary of information, the user agrees that siag does not give any guarantee, undertaking or warranty whatsoever in relation to the summary, including in 
relation to the accuracy, completeness or currency of the summary; and to indemnify and hold harmless siag from and against any loss or liability suffered by a user or a third party, 
arising out of the provision of the information, howsoever caused, including due to negligence of siag. 

 


